


 
Saving our cultural, natural and agricultural heritage by not paving over more of Ontario’s prime farm land,
forests and river valleys will be reflected in a far more important and lasting legacy for this council than
approving a highway we simply don’t need. 
 
Thank you for reading my note and thank you for supporting a future without the 413 highway. 
 
David Toyne
Upper Cold Creek Farm

Pine Valley Drive
Woodbridge


